
 
 
March 16, 2021 
 
To: Principals, Athletic Directors, Activities Directors and 7-12 Spirit Coaches  
From: Craig Manteuffel, Assistant Executive Director of Fine Arts and Spirit 
Reason: Stunting with Masks Allowed Starting May 1, 2021 
 
Beginning May 1, 2021, the KSHSAA will allow stunting with masks for Spirit participants with the following 
requirements: 

1. Masks must be well fitted and secured to the face with straps that wrap around the back of the head not the 
ears. 

2. Masks must have a Velcro type material on the straps that secures it in place in order to break away if 
needed.  

Example pictures:  

                       
 
 

 


